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 The next meeting of Tent #23 will held at  

Walworth County Historical Society in Elkhorn 

on Tuesday, July 26, 2022 at 6:30pm 
 

 

FRATERNITY, CHARITY, LOYALTY 

JULY 2022 

   

 

The Mary Chesebro Lee Detached Tent 23 celebrated its 10
th

 

Anniversary on June 25
th

 at the Bassett House in Whitewater.  The 

gala consisted of a light luncheon, a Memorial Service honoring 

deceased sisters and recognition of our Charter Members, as well 

as other Sisters in attendance.  Also attending were DUVCW 

National President, Norma Fiedler, National Chief-of-Staff, Mary 

Ellen Fryer and National Parliamentarian, Linda Holzhausen.  The 

next page of our newsletter features photos of the celebration. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TENT 23 

 

 

http://www.rootsweb.ancestry.com/~wimclduv/
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The photos above are from the Anniversary Celebration of Tent 23 taken at the Bassett House in 

Whitewater.  Present to celebrate the historic event were members, friends and family members. In 

attendance were Nancy Braatz, Sandy Stratmeyer, Kathy Willemsen, Susan Fischbach, Pam Johnson, 

Mary Winchowky, Ann Day, Barbara Stuerer, Susan Fallon, Charlene Staples, Linda Tanner-Frietag, 

Barbarba Pahlow, Natalie Scott, Pat Blackmer, Norma Fiedler, Mary Ellen Fryer and Linda Holzhausen. 
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Sister Susan Fallon spoke at 

the Racine Senior Center 

about women in the Civil 

War.  She is a member of the 

Speaker’s Bureau sponsored 

by the SUVCW C.K. Pier 

Camp 1 and the ASUVCW 4 

of Milwaukee. 

 

American Veterans Traveling Tribute Wall  

Coming to Harvard 

 
     The Harvard Chamber of Commerce and Industry is bringing 

the American Veterans Traveling Tribute Wall to town. 

     Harvard will be the only city in Illinois to feature all 211 panels 

of the traveling wall, which honors the dead from both world 

wars, Vietnam, Afghanistan, Iraq, the War on Terror, the Sept. 11 

attacks, and other battles and tragedies. 

     The free display, accessible 24 hours a day, will be up from 

Sept. 8 to Sept 11 at Milky Way Park, 300 Lawrence Road. 

Chamber President Crystal Musgrove has wanted to bring the 

wall to Harvard since she started 14 years ago. 

     “We wanted the entire wall – not just bits and pieces – to honor 

the fallen and educate the community about everyone who made 

that sacrifice,” Musgrove said. 

 

Charlene Staples and Ellen 

Holly will take needed 

supplies to the Pine Ridge 

Indian Reservation Veterans 

Homeless Shelter this month. 

Tent 23 continues to support 

the shelter with its donations. 

Staples and Holly make the 

trip in July and November. 

PLAN ON ATTENDING THE 2022 NATIONAL DUVCW CONVENTION 

August 2 – 7, 2022  (opening night, August 3rd) 

Wyndham Hotel, Gettysburg, PA 


